
 
Announcement of the Klongtomratrangsan School 

Subject: Commitrnent to Anti - Corruption the Administration of Klongtomratrangsan School. 
---------------------------------------------------- 

In accordance with the Ministry of Education's Anti-Corruption and anti-bribery  
Policies  (No Gift Policy) announcement, on the occasion of Thailand's International Anti-
Corruption Day, under the concept "Ministry of Education Zero Tolerance" (MOE ZERO 
Tolerance) of the fiscal year 2024, on 9" December 2023. To raise awareness, stimulate the 
sense of non-acceptance and zero tolerance to corruption by the officers of Ministry of 
Education,and to uphold the good image of Ministry of Education. In order to comply with 
theintention, Klongtomratrangsan School has taken the following actions: 

1. Strictly comply with all steps of the law, rules and regulations and  
encourage school personnel to perform their duties as specified law. 

2. Instill and create awareness about value in resisting corruption, know how  
To  distinguish between personal and public benefits, instill moral awareness to prent 
corruption in the organization, including having a strong and effective internal balance which 
will enable  Klongtomratrangsan School personnel to develop a sustainable culture of 
resisting corruption. 

3. Do not accept and tolerate corruption that leads to social punishment  
which will  cause personnel in the Secondary Educational Service Area Office, Trane-Krabi 
and  educational institutions under its supervision to desist from committing corruption. 

4. Commit to working with fairness, honesty, speed and efficiency. 
5. Aim to manage the school based on the principle of good governance and  

Jointly  create a culture of morality in the organization and manage the budget with 
transparency  and value for maximum benefit to the government and be ready to show 
responsibibility if  the operation of  Klongtomratrangsan School affects and causes damage 
to society as a whole. Therefore, we would like to announce that we will not accept gifts of 
any kind on any festivals or occasions. In stead, we would like to express our good will to 
each other by ending well wishes on social media or doing volunteer works instead of 
givivivirin This announcement is here by made for all to know and adhere to. 

Announced on       July  2024 
 

      
        Mr. Chalermrat Keawnasang 
         Director of Klongtomratrangsan School 

 


